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 MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Chris Long 

 Director of Finance and Management 

FROM: Kristen Atha 

 Director of Public Utilities 

DATE: October 2, 2025 

RE: BID RECOMMENDATION – 2025 SOUTHERLY BACKHOE – RFQ030869 

 

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on August 21, 2025 for the purchase of one backhoe with 

attachments.   Two (2) bids were received from two (2) bidders. 

The Division of Water Reclamation recommends the award be made to Murphy Tractor & Equipment, the 

lowest responsive and responsible and best bidder for line ten (10), line twenty (20), line thirty (30), line 

forty (40) and line fifty (50) for an award amount of $126,985.00. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  Should you have any questions please contact Dan Fennell 

at 614-645-6407.  

 

 

 

 


